
 

        

    Annual Meeting 

The Session calls for the Annual Meeting of Leacock Presbyterian Church February 19 following 

worship. The purpose of the meeting is to receive Annual Reports, elect two lay persons to the 

2023 Nominating Committee, elect an elder to fill an unexpired term, and conduct any other 

business brought before the congregation. 

 

WANTED - INDOOR SEXTON. Danielle is going back to school to further her education in 

the nursing field and will not be able to continue as our indoor sexton. If you are interested or 

know someone that is please call David Berkhimer at 717-442-8319, ASAP.  Your support is 

always a big help to keep the church properties in good shape. The Trustees thank you.   

 

 

Per Capita for this year is $37. Please use the envelope in your box for this very important 

congregational expense. 

 

Through our Per Capita contributions, we support and celebrate the connectional nature of our 

church—all parts as one body. It is the work of pastors, elders, trustees, deacons, program 

leaders, and YOU who together advise, govern, and guide our General Assembly, Synods, and 

Presbyteries. Through this basic funding, we provide the framework necessary to accomplish 

what we do together both near and far. Thank You! for your faithful response!! 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

                                                 


